Schools
Memo

To: Dr. Randy Liepa, Superintendent
From: Nick Armelagos, Administrator of Finance (\C& S / 93, [ (3
Date: 5/23/2013

Re: Bus Purchase

The purpose of this memo is to give an update on the purchase of school buses with the financing
coming from the recently voter approved bond issue.

On May 16, 2013, myself, Lisa Keyes (LPS Transportation Director) and Todd Dixon (LPS Fleet
Maintenance Supervisor) were invited to Roush Cleantech (based right here in Livonia) for a program
overview of a relatively new propane fuel system for school buses.

We are currently in the process of finishing up our due diligence on this new technology and what kind
of school bus (diesel or propane powered) is the best fit operationally and financially and will have a
recommendation to the school board at the May 28, 2013 committee meeting.



